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City of Racine Shares Important Winter Updates for City Residents
and Businesses

RACINE – Mayor Cory Mason, the Department of Public Works, and the Racine Police
Department are reminding Racine residents and businesses about important winter regulations
in advance of upcoming snow and colder weather.

The City’s Winter Parking Regulations will go into effect on Sunday, December 1. Alternate side
parking regulations are in effect seven days a week from December 1 to April 1 except
December 25 and January 1. Between 2 a.m. and 6 a.m. vehicles must park on the
even-numbered side of the street on even-numbered calendar dates, and on the odd-numbered
side of the street on odd-numbered calendar dates. Vehicles in violation of these restrictions are
subject to ticketing and a $20 fine.

During a declared snow emergency, there is no parking on arterial and collector streets.
Violators will be towed. On local streets, alternate side parking regulations, based on the
following day’s date, remain in effect until 2 p.m.

Please visit https://cityofracine.org/snowemergency-2/ or call the Racine Police Department at
262-635-7750 for more information in the event of a snow emergency.

City residents and business owners are also reminded that all City of Racine property owners
are required by City Ordinance 82-109 to remove snow and ice from the full width of their
sidewalks abutting their property within 24 hours after snow stops.

Failure to remove snow and ice from sidewalks in front, alongside, or adjacent to your property
will result in a violation notice and $50 inspection fee being mailed. Upon reinspection if still in
violation, the property owner will receive an additional $50 fee and be charged removal costs
incurred by the Department of Public Works.
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